
 
 

 

MARCH BIRTHDAYS 
 

CAROL  3/7 
JOSIE  3/24 
MONICA 3/30 

 

 

L I V I N G S T O N  

C O U N T Y  

C A T H O L I C  

C H A R I T I E S  

Be Our Guest  
5 1 7 - 5 4 6 - 9 9 1 0   M A R C H  2 0 2 4  

Adult Day Service 
www.livingstoncc.org 

Leave a Lasting Legacy 
  

Did you know – leaving a Charitable Bequest in your will to 
bestow on Be Our Guest Adult Day, a program of Livingston 

County Catholic Charities, makes it easy to help Be Our 
Guest to continue to serve seniors and caregivers for years to 

come without dipping into your current income or  
savings.   

  
Bequests can be made in Honor or Memory of your loved one.   

  
Call Adam or Ryan at 517-545-5944 to learn how you can 

Leave a Lasting Legacy or contact your financial adviser or 
lawyer. 

IMPORTANT 

 

MARCH 11, 2024 
OPEN AT 11:30 

 
 
 

CAREGIVER SUPPORT GROUP 
Via Zoom 

1st & 3rd Wednesday 
5:00-6:00 

 
 
 

  
 

 

Email:  Monica@Livingstoncc.org 
To register 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GLEANERS FOOD PANTRY MARCH 
   MADNESS! 
 
Help us help Gleaners food pantry –  
The entire month of March Livingston 
County Catholic Charities will be paired 
up with another Livingston County agency 
to see which agency can “score the most 
points” by collecting shelf stable items.  
Also, for the month of March, every  
monetary donation will be matched dollar 
for dollar thanks to the Harold & Kay 
March Match.   

 
PEANUT BUTTER AND JELLY 
ARE WORTH MORE POINTS!! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
LADIES!!! 



ATTENTION: 
 

 
Be our guest is looking for a new art facilitator with compassion, patience, 
and creativity to lead art projects weekly. Call Deana at 517-546-9910 if you 
are interested.  

Due to safety we ask only one caregiver come in at a time during drop off 
and pick up. If  a caregiver is already present when you arrive we ask you 
please wait outside. Thank you for your understanding. Feel free to call Be 
Our Guest at 517-546-9910 with any questions!  
 



WE HAVE SOME NEW GUESTS  AT 
BOGADS PLEASE SAY HELLO TO 
THEM! 
WELCOME TO BE OUR GUESTS, 
KAREN,  DAVE,  JOSIE AND 
GEORGENE! 



MUSIC IS SUCH A BIG HIT 
AROUND HERE !!! 
THE GUEST LOVE   
PARTICIPATING AND 
ENGAGING  IN THE MUSIC 
WITH OUR  MUSIC  
THERAPIST,  KELSEY. 


